
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Resident 
 
Your vote matters. The way you register to vote is changing so 

make sure you’re in. Go to www.gov.uk/register-to-vote to 
register 

 
The way you register to vote is changing. It only takes a few minutes, and will mean 

you can vote at elections.  
 

 
 
If you don't have access to a computer, tablet or smartphone, fill in the attached 
form. Then post it back to us in the envelope provided (postage is free).   You can 
also complete an application by telephone to the number at the top of this letter but 
you will need to provide your date of birth and your national insurance number. 
 
Once we've checked your details, we'll send you a letter or email to confirm if 

you’ve been added to the electoral register. 
 
To find out more about the changes or the circumstances in which we will impose a 

fine, go to www.gov.uk/yourvotematters. 
. 
Yours sincerely 

Sean O’Sullivan 
Electoral Services Manager 

     4th Floor 

    Civic Centre 

 

 
LEGAL AND PROCUREMENT 

 
 

   Engineers Way, Wembley 
  HA9 0FJ 
   

www.brent.gov.uk 
 
Tel: (020) 8937 1372 
 

 
 
 
  

  
 

11 April 2014 
 



 

[SURNAME] 

 

If your name or address are wrong, write the correct details here. 
 

[FIRSTNAME] [MIDDLENAME] 
 



 



 


